Advisory Board Meeting, May 27, 2008
Members present:  Brenda Black & Kirsten Harvey

At the last minute, all other members of the Board were unable to attend.  

Kirsten and Brenda discussed the 2 year plan from last year and felt the goals remained for the next 2 years.  It will be submitted to Jaime Ablutz for signature.

The next meeting will be at the Kick off Dinner in October, date will be furnished next fall.

Submitted by Brenda Black

